

Authoritative information and statistics to promote better health and wellbeing

Mr John Hubby Chair, Australasian Juvenile Justice Administrators PO Box K399 HAYMARKET NSW 1240

Dear Mr. Hubby John?

Thank you for your letter advising that the Australasian Juvenile Justice Administrators (AJJA) are seeking funding from the Community and Disability Services Ministers' Advisory Council (CDSMAC) for the development of a data collection to measure juvenile recidivism.

The AIHW supports AJJA's submission to CDSMAC for funding for this proposal, which will provide valuable information on young people involved in the juvenile justice system.

Yours sincerely

Brent Diverty

Head, Continuing and Specialised Care Group

6 January 2012

cc: Mr Jim Moore, Chair NCSIMG